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Name:
Bjorn Poonen

Email Address:
bjornpoonen@gmail.com

Subject:
Kendall Center Public Space Programming & Maintenance Plan Presentation

Message:
Dear CRA:

The Kendall Center Public Space Programming looks like fun. The only thing I would be mindful of is to turn off the lighted displays
(Social Stair Digital Screen and Roof Garden Media Wall) after 11pm, so that they do not interfere with the sleep of residents living in
the area. The Social Stair Digital Screen, in particular, would seem to shine directly into the windows of MIT's graduate student housing
on the other side of Main St.

Thank you,

Bjorn Poonen, homeowner at 303 3rd St Unit 416
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